
 

Friday Bulletin 4th September 2020 
 
  
Dear Parents, 
 
On behalf of all the staff and governors, we wish you a very warm welcome back to 
school.  We are so happy to open our doors again after what has been, for many of you, 
such a lengthy break.  We’ve really enjoyed seeing all the children again this week and 
are looking forward to helping them move forward with their education while hopefully 
offering a little piece of normality in everyone’s lives this term.   
 
Coronavirus and privacy policy 

Parents should be aware that the school is in the process of updating its privacy policy 
which will be available to read as usual on the school website.  In the interests of public 
health, all schools in the county are committing to passing on details of any positive Covid 
cases in school.  There are no other changes to the policy. 
  
Parents Evening 
The school will hold a parents evening on Wednesday the 21st October with a focus on 
settling back to school.  These meetings are usually held in school from 3.30pm, although 
we will confirm arrangements closer to the time as we continue to assess the situation with 
regard to COVID 19.     
 
Healthy Eating 
As part of our drive for healthy eating, we encourage parents to provide a healthy packed 
lunch for their child.  Attached is a link to what we would consider constitutes a healthy 
lunchbox alongside some guidance from the department for education.  We do expect 
parents to follow this. 
 

Healthy-and-Unhealthy-Lunchbox-Food.pdf
 

 
https://www.nhs.uk/change4life/recipes/healthier-lunchboxes 
 
One of the best ways to access a tasty, nutritious meal is to take a school lunch.  Freda’s 
delicious new menu is now displayed on the school website and is sure to be a hit with the 
children.  We know that children often take some convincing to try new foods; that’s why 
this year we’re allowing any child to take one trial sample of any dish on a new menu 
without charge.   
 
 
 
 

https://www.nhs.uk/change4life/recipes/healthier-lunchboxes


 

 
  

 

                    

Lunch Time Supervisor 
The school is currently seeking a lunchtime supervisor for Mondays from 11.45pm to 
1.00pm to oversee school lunch and play time.  If you are interested, please follow the link 
to the school website where the vacancy is advertised, or contact Pauline in the office for 
more details.  The deadline is lunchtime next Friday (11th September). 
 

Class 1 
 
Show and Tell 
As part of our topic on ‘Ourselves’ the children will be taking it in turns on a Thursday 
afternoon to talk about a hobby of theirs. They can bring in anything they like that will help 
them with their talk. These things will not be touched by other children and will be returned 
safely that day. The day for your child to talk about their hobby is below: 
 
Thursday 10th September: Rowan 
Thursday 17th September: Cooper 
Thursday 24th September: Lucy 
Thursday 1st October: Timmy 

 
Topic 
Please could all children in Class 1, including nursery, bring in a photo in an envelope of 
themselves as a baby next week.  Thank you. 
 
Phonics 
We would like to hold a socially distanced meeting for all parents of Reception children at 
3 pm on Thursday 17th September to discuss how we teach Phonics and how parents can 
help at home. 
 
 

 
Duncan Priestley 

Headteacher 

 

Summary of dates for your diary: 
 
Thursday 17th September  Meeting for Reception Parents at 3pm 
Wednesday 21st October  Parents Evening 3.30pm 
  

  

 
 
 

https://www.crosbyravensworth.cumbria.sch.uk/vacancies/


 

 
  

 

                    

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
After school club   - Week beginning: 7th September 2020 
 
£4 a session or 5 for £16 (this can be split across siblings) 
Please tick which sessions you would like your child to attend: 
 
Monday –   Ball Games                   Thursday – Civil War    
  
Tuesday –     Circus     Friday - Football 
                                                                            
Wednesday – Construction 
 
    
Breakfast Club – 8am or 8.30am (£3 from 8am and 50p from 8.30am)  
 
Monday     8.00am 8.30am              Thursday     8.00am      8.30am  
 
Tuesday     8.00am 8.30am                    Friday          8.00am      8.30am  

 
Wednesday    8.00am  8.30am         (Please circle requested time) 
 
 
Child’s Name ……………………………………………. 
 
I enclose £……….. To pay for …………..sessions 
 
 
 
 

 


